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C&C	Technologies	Opens	West
Coast	Division
C&C	Technologies	has	announced	the	opening	of	its	West	Coast	Division	and	its	appointment	of	Richard	McGee	as	its	West	Coast
Division	Manager.	C&C's	West	Coast	Division	is	staffed	with	eight	staff	members	based	near	Seattle,	Washington	(USA).	The	office	will
provide	geoscience	services	and	special	projects	along	the	west	coast	of	North	America,	in	Alaska,	and	worldwide.	Services	will	include
hydrographic	services,	geophysical	services,	soils	engineering	services,	and	physical	oceanographic	projects.

McGee	is	a	Senior	Engineer	and	Project	Manager	with	more	than	28	years	of	multidisciplinary	engineering	and	applied	research
experience.	His	background	includes	managing	innovative	aquatic	geophysical	mapping	programs	for	government	and	private	clients.	He
was	the	founder	of	Global	Remote	Sensing.
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